
Banner & Witcoff represents the American Bar Association in its effort to persuade the
Federal Circuit to change the claim construction standard with Lighting Ballast Control
LLC v. Philips Electronics North America. The ABA recently filed an amicus brief in the case,
which the Federal Circuit will review en banc in September. Please see below for the ABA’s
brief.

Law360 reported on the ABA’s involvement with the case in an article titled, “ABA Asks Fed.
Circ. To Change Claim Construction Standard.” Please click here to read the article.
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